Juneau Trip to
Trainfor
Peggy Sherman

Miss Peggy Sherman, Director
of Child Development, RurAL
CAP, traveled to Juneau this
week to attend a training ses-
sion for the 4-C’s program (Com-
munity Coordinated Child Care)
She also attended the Hearing
on Early Childhood Education.

After leaving Juneau, Miss
Sherman will visit the Angoon
Head ' Start program which is
one of the. 38 programs she
directs throughout rural Alaska.



